
NOTICE TO TUSCOLA COUNTY RESIDENTS 
 
 

Due to a vacancy, letters of interest with a resume included are being accepted for: 
 

Tuscola County Commissioner – District 1 
 
Pursuant to MCL 46.412, the Board of Commissioners will appoint a person to this 
position to serve until a successor is elected at the next General November election 
in 2026, at which time the person elected will serve the remaining original term 
expiring in 2028. The interested individual must be a resident and registered voter of 
District 1 – Townships of Akron, Columbia, Elkland, Elmwood, Fairgrove, Gilford and 
Wisner. 
 
Please Submit Letter of Interest and Resume to jfetting@tuscolacounty.org OR 
 Jodi Fetting, Tuscola County Clerk, 440 N State Street, Caro MI  48723 
   
The deadline is at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 9, 2025 with interviews to be 
conducted on Monday, October 13, 2025 at the Board of Commissioners’ meeting 
scheduled to be called to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 

      Jodi Fetting 
      Tuscola County Clerk, MCCO 
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